
Camp Carew Scholarship Application 
First Presbyterian Church of Carbondale 

2020 Camping Season 
Due April 27, 2020 

 
Camper's Name:    

 

Home Address:    
 

City:  State:  Zip:    
 

Phone (  )  E-mail    
 

Relationship to First Presbyterian Church of Carbondale:    
 

Name of Camp attending:    
 

Dates of Camp:    
 

On the back of this form, please write a brief paragraph telling why you want to go to Camp 
Carew this summer. We would also love to hear any favorite memories from past Camp 
experiences. Children who do not yet write well are asked to draw a picture or dictate to an 
adult. Scholarships will not be paid until this response is received from the camper. 

 
First Presbyterian Church of Carbondale is excited to offer scholarships for Camp Carew to 
children and grandchildren of families who are new members or who have been active in the 
life of FPCC during the past year. We are usually able to pay 50% of the registration fee for all 
children from our church who attend camp, although funds are limited and are given out on a 
first come, first served basis. 

 
Each camper will need to register with Camp Carew directly for the camp you are interested in 
and pay the $50 deposit. The balance of fees is due by the first of the month for the camp you 
are attending and we will pay the scholarship by that deadline. 
 
Please note that many popular camps fill early and have waiting lists – register now!  If you 
will be attending more than one camp, please list all of them and indicate your first choice for 
a scholarship. 

 
If you have questions or are in need of additional funds to make camp possible this year, 
please contact 
Jane Swanson or Reona Daly 
First Presbyterian Church 
310 S. University Avenue 
Carbondale IL  62901 
faith@firstprescdale.org 

mailto:faith@firstprescdale.org

